
Time is going by so fast!  We have kept busy calling 
friends, family and churches raising our funds. We’ve been 
able to visit so many fantastic churches and even a few 
children’s churches.  We are making plans to leave the 
United States in August.  This is a crucial time as we work 
to raise our funds in order to take off this summer. 

We can’t thank you enough for 
believing in our ministry and 
becoming a support partner with us.  
Your time, encouragement, advice, 
prayers, love and consistency in 
giving has been such a blessing to 
our family.   

Please help us strengthen our 
support team by telling your friends 
about us.  Maybe someone you 
know would like to help support our 
ministry.  Let us know and we’ll give them a call or send 
them more information. 

We are praying that God will bless you abundantly for the 
sacrifices you have made and the faith you have displayed 
to support our ministry.  Thank you so much! 
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Every Sunday in Patio Bonito a church for kids is overflowing.  Currently four services 
are being held and over 600 children are in attendance. As many as 900 have shown 
up in a single day.  This is just one small part of Bogotá.  We need to get to Colombia 
to help plant more of these churches geared towards children and youth.   
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We have had the chance to meet so many people in such a short time!  We want 
to say a great big thank you to all of our prayer partners.  You have been 
amazing.  We wouldn’t be where we are without you.  Thank you for calling, 
emailing or just grabbing us in passing to pray with us.  It has been an incredible 
encouragement. 

Thank you also to the pastors, congregations and children’s churches that have 
given us a chance to share our hearts and excitement.  Each of you has blessed 
us in a unique way.  This is an experience that we will cherish forever. 
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• Pray for God's favor in raising the funds we need so that we will be able to leave 
for language school in August 2005. 

 
• Pray for Alex and Maggie as they are preparing for transitions this summer. 
 
• Pray for Tona’s family.  Her grandfather and grandmother are sick and her 

father is moving back to Mexico to help care for them. 
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